
 
 

The Souper Bowl of Caring began in 1990 with a simple prayer said by Reverend Brad Smith at Spring Valley 

Presbyterian Church in Columbia, South Carolina:  

 

Lord, even as we enjoy the Super Bowl football game, help us be mindful of those who are without a bowl of soup to 

eat.  

 

22 churches raised $5,700 in the first year. The number of groups involved has steadily grown each year, and so has 

the amount raised and put back into the communities. 

 

In 2020 there were 5,143 groups participating, including Holy Trinity, and over $10,631,850 in cash and food items 

were donated across the country. 

 

Holy Trinity has participated in the Souper Bowl of Caring since 2006 and has donated over $10,300 and given over 

1,400 food items to groups such as Centerville Free Dining, Irvington Free Breakfast, Tri-City Volunteers and LUV 

Newark 

 

Due to COVID restrictions, we won’t be able to participate in person, but you can still participate 

 

Consider: 

• Making an on-line donation through Give + mobile app 

• Drop off a check or mail to church—make sure you include Souper Bowl of Caring in memo line 

• Drop off cash during the week or Sunday morning between 8-11am 

• Drop off non-perishable food items at church during the week or on Sunday between 8-11am 

• Can’t make it to church?  Donate directly to an organization associated with food or buy grocery gift cards (you 

can purchase through Scrip) 

Thanks Everyone and Remember it’s: 
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